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8th July 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Sports Day Amendments 2024- 9.7.24 

 

As you can see the chances of rain are significant on our already boggy field, so instead of 

everyone being on tender hooks tomorrow I have made the decision to have sports day in doors. 

We can not change the day as other events are already set and we need to maximise staffing 

however we are having Sports Day come what may! 

What does this mean? 

• Nursery will be having Sports Day in the hall – parents ARE invited at 9.15am to 

9.45am. We are able to accommodate Nursery parents in the hall as the events are smaller. 

• Reception will be having Sports Day in the hall- parents ARE invited at 10.00am to 

10.30am.We are able to accommodate Reception parents in the hall again as the events are 

smaller. 

• Year 1 will be having Sports Day in the hall – parents ARE invited at 10.05 to 10.35 am 

We are able to accommodate Reception parents in the hall again as the events are smaller. 

• Year 2 will be having Sports Day in the hall – parents ARE invited at 10.40 to 11.10 am 

We are able to accommodate Reception parents in the hall again as the events are smaller. 

Pictures are NOT allow to be taken as we have a number of children without consent BUT staff will 

be taking pictures and post onto class dojo. 

Key stage 2   

Unfortunately, we will not be able to accommodate parents in the hall for class 3 and class 4 

events, as you can appreciate the sporting events require a much larger space. The “Sprinting” 

record will also be recorded in the PE lesson so that children feel they can still break the 

Glazebury record and enter into the record books. Certificates will also be provided for all 

competitors. 
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I recognise this is not ideal and apologise to all parents, however I also know that we are still 

doing the best for the children in our care. Thank you for your understanding in this matter. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs K Mowbray 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


